
NOTICE OF INTENT 
TO ADOPT A MITIGATED NEGATIVE DECLARATION 

 
In accordance with Section 15072 of the California Environmental Quality Act (CEQA) 
Guidelines, this notice is to inform the general public that Reclamation District No. 756 has 
completed an Initial Study and Mitigated Negative Declaration (IS/MND) for the Bouldin Island 
Levee Rehabilitation Project (SCH #2022020076) and intends to adopt the Mitigated Negative 
Declaration for the project: 
 
Project Title: The Bouldin Island Levee Rehabilitation Project 
 
Project Location: Bouldin Island, San Joaquin County 
 
Project Description: Reclamation District No. 756 to rehabilitate approximately 22,677 lineal feet 
of District levee along the South Mokelumne River corridor to sustainably meet the Bulletin 192-
82 standard. Fill will be placed on the landside of the levee and the all-weather roadway will be 
improved. Habitat enhancements will also be incorporated into the project design. 
 

Findings: Reclamation District No. 756 has determined that the Project, including mitigation 
measures included in the Project design, will not have significant effects on the environment. 
 
Comment Period:  February 4, 2022 to March 7, 2022 
 
Lead Agency:  Reclamation District No. 756 
 
Contact Person:  Mike Kynett, MBK Engineers  
  Phone: (916) 456-4400 
  Email: kynett@mbkengineers.com 
 
The IS/MND is available in PDF upon request and for public viewing at the following location: 
 

MBK Engineers 
455 University Avenue, Suite 100 
Sacramento CA, 95825 

 
Please submit any comments on the IS/MND to Mike Kynett at the MBK Engineers’ address listed 
above before 5:00 p.m. on March 7, 2022.  
 


